
Dear Parents/Carers,

This week I would like to thank 
Mrs Milby and the kitchen staff for the 
delicious meals made on site each day. If 
your child has not tried the school 
meals, I would highly recommend them. 
I, and many other staff, enjoy a school 
lunch each day. 
We have been talking with the children 
today about what good manners look 
like especially at the lunch table. It 
would be wonderful if you could 
continue this conversation at home, 
reinforcing the positive messages being 
shared at school. 
Treating people respectfully is very 
important to us at SJB.

Many thanks. 
Miss H Pemberton

Reminder- Please return Health care 
plans if your child has any health 
concerns that school is unaware of 
(including asthma and food 
intolerances)
Miss A Robinson

Also please return any Data Collection 
sheets and Flu immunisation sheets 
(R-Yr 4 children) by Monday 2nd Oct

Please see our blog for more updates.:

http://www.sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk/index.html
http://www.sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk/index.html
http://www.sjbprimaryblog.com/

